
 

 

Dear Members, 

We are excited to be entering phase 1 of our clubhouse re-opening.  Our staff has been working hard to 

make sure we are able to open under the state and county mandates for foodservice.  Please be patient 

while we adapt best practices to serve you as safely while still offering great service.  There will be 

changes to our protocols as we graduate to next phases, or if we see a need to adapt better practices for 

safety.  Dining by reservation only will start Wednesday 6-10-20. We will be open for dinner from 5 to 9 

Wednesday through Saturday, and Lunch from 11 until 2 Thursday through Sunday.  Please read all the 

protocols below. 

 

 

Dining protocol for first phase of re-opening 

 

1. Several areas of the club will be utilized for dining in an effort to safely distance diners in 

accordance with the mandates.  

2. Maximum number of guests per party is 10.   

3. No guests outside immediate family. 

4. A mask will be required in the club until you are seated and must be worn when you are not at 

your table. 

5. All members must make a reservation. If you arrive without one, stay in your car, and call the 

grill 644-9411 ext. 228 to notify us and we will notify you when and if seating is available. 

6. Outdoor seating is very limited, and we expect it will be in great demand.  Please call well in 

advance for outdoor seating. 

7. Bar seating will not be available for the first phase of our opening. 

8. If dining with anyone who is not from your family, we will need to have names and phone 

numbers for these individuals.   

9. If we have a reported case of Covid-19 within our diners or staff our membership will be 

notified, and we will experience a shut-down of as few 72 hours and as much as 14 days for 

disinfecting purposes.  

10. When using bathrooms, please close lid of toilet prior to flushing which can cause virus particles 

to aerosolize. 

11. Curbside will be available during dining hours, but please call in advance for orders. 

12. Kids room will be closed until further notice. 

13. If you have any of the following symptoms please do not come to B.O.H. 

Temperature higher than 100, irregular cough or sneeze, sore throat, nausea, diarrhea loss of 

taste or smell or shortness of breath.  

 


